
 REPORT 
 Council 

TO:  Mayor and Members of Council 

FROM: Dave Barton, Mayor 

DATE: December 9, 2019 

REPORT: DB-02/19   FILE NO.  

________________________________________________________________ 

SUBJECT: Proposed Street Names for Evendale Developments – Brock Street 
East (North side of Brock Street) 

________________________________________________________________ 

BACKGROUND: 

Final plans for the condominium development known as Evendale Developments 
located on Brock Street East (north side) which is being developed by David Sud are 
nearing completion.  As part of this process the Township will have to select street 
names for the subdivision so that the names appear on the finalized plans.   There 
are three streets within the development that require naming (see the attached Plan).   
 
Council adopted a policy a number of years ago related to the use of local veterans 
names for street naming purposes (see attached list of Veterans Names).   
 

In keeping with this policy, it is recommended that the names once again be selected 
from this list.  It is recommended that the names Per Hvidsten and George Ballinger 
be two of the three selected.  The Township also received a recommendation from 
Tish MacDonald and Sherrill Hodgson that Alan Williams be considered for the third 
street name. 
 
Once Council have approved the required street names, they will be forwarded to the 
Region of Durham for final approval. 

 

 



RECOMMENDATION 

THAT Report DB-02/19 be received for information; 

AND THAT that the names Per Hvidsten, George Ballinger and Alan Williams be 
selected for the three streets in the Evendale Development on Brock Street East 
(north side); 

AND THAT once the street names are approved by Council that all names be 
forwarded to the Region for final approval. 

Respectfully Submitted by:  

____________________________  
Dave Barton 
Mayor 


